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Wednesday 6th September 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
A very warm welcome back to school!  I hope you had a wonderful holiday and are ready for a 
busy and exciting term ahead.  A special welcome to new pupils, parents/carers and staff to our 
school; I hope that you will be very happy here.   
 
It was lovely to see all the children coming through the gates as the new school year begins.  The 
children have blown me away with their impeccable manners and positive attitude to school life. 
We know that a strong partnership with you will make a significant difference in your child’s 
education. I will continue to build on the successes from last year and I would like to thank you in 
advance for the support that I know you will give both to your children and the wider school 
community.   
 
We send regular newsletters so please ensure you read them carefully, so you are clear about the 
events taking place this term.  We recognise that to be successful in school, our children need 
support from both home and school.   
 
A reminder of the dates for the parent information evenings next week, where you will have an 
opportunity to meet the year group teachers and ask any questions that you may have.  Please 
enter the school through the main entrance via the bottom gate.   
 

Y6 parent/carer information evening – Monday 11th September at 6pm  
Y5 parent/carer information evening – Tuesday 12th September at 6pm  
Y3 parent/carer information evening – Wednesday 13th September at 6pm  
Y4 parent/carer information evening – Thursday 14th September at 6pm  
IR parent/carer information afternoon – Friday 15th September at 2:15pm  

 
We have launched a new website for the school with the aim to improve communication and 
provide a platform to showcase our school and what it has to offer.  Here is the link to the website: 
 
https://nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk/ 
 
Please continue to check the website for daily updates and publication of any correspondence 
sent out to you.  The website is in its infancy and will evolve overtime, so please bear with us if we 
encounter any technical issues.  Later this term, we will provide opportunities for parents/carers, 
alongside parent governors, to review the website and give us feedback on the positives and 
areas for improvement.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Allen 
 

https://nethergreenjuniorschool.co.uk/

